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March 23, 2018 

 
 

 

Memo to file: 

Re: BZA Application No. 19711 

 

Due to inclement weather, the Board of Zoning Adjustment hearing scheduled for March 21, 2018 

was cancelled. Accordingly, this case has been administratively rescheduled from the public 

hearing of March 21, 2018 to the public hearing of April 17, 2018.   

 

If you have questions, please contact our office at 202-727-6311. 
                                                                       

 

 

SINCERELY, 

       
    CLIFFORD W. MOY 

      Secretary, Board of Zoning Adjustment  

                Office of Zoning 
 

Board of Zoning Adjustment
District of Columbia

Case No. 19711
39

Board of Zoning Adjustment
District of Columbia
CASE NO.19711
EXHIBIT NO.39

mailto:dcoz@dc.gov
http://www.dcoz.dc.gov/

